Department of 

Human Resources

Memo

To:
Randy Poe, Superintendent
From:  Phil Sheehy, Director Human Resources
Date:
November 3, 2015
Re:  
Board Policy Revision 03.211 Medical Examination – 1st Reading
In a recent review of Board Policy 03.211 we found that an important Kentucky Administrative Regulation was not referenced in the policy. To that end, Human Resources proposes adding a reference to 702 KAR 5:030 as indicated.
Human Resources recommends approval of this update.  
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